
 

Dear Mah Jongg Players,  

 
Last year, we raised $400 for the American Cancer Society.  This 

horrible disease has touched the lives 

of too many people I know and care 

about. I hope you will join me in 

making our group contribution a 
significant one again this year.   

 

It is time to order cards for 

2016. Card prices have remained the 
same as last year; $9.00 for the large print and $8.00 for the 
standard size. I will again be coordinating card orders to benefit 
the American Cancer Society.  To have 

your cards mailed directly to you please 

make sure you include your address.  If 
you would like to order cards through 

me please send your checks, payable to 

me:  

 

Susan Kurtis 
51 Avondale Road 

West Hartford, CT 06117 

 

New cards will arrive at the end of March/beginning of April. Feel 

free to forward this email to any other Mah Jongg players you 
know.  

 

Thank you and best wishes for a healthy and happy new year. 

 
Susan 

 

spkurtis@aol.com 

skurtis@ssds-hartford.org 

 
 


